
Rebuilding 41 Station 

Medic 41 was funded and built in 2010 by Mercy Medical Center on their hospital campus in South 

Nampa. The hospital property was recently sold for development and the station will be demolished 

within the next two years.  This will leave Canyon County Paramedics without its southern most station 

in South Nampa. South Nampa is one of the busiest areas of Canyon County.  A new station is in the best 

interest of Canyon County taxpayers from both a life safety and financial perspective as it will allow 

response time to be kept at a safe level, and support the continued growth of the County in that area.  

 

 

Figure 6: Heat map of 911 calls in South Nampa. Yellow being the most with no fill being the least. As is 

evidenced by the heat map, South Nampa, around M41’s current station, is one of the busiest areas in 

Nampa. 

 

 



 

Figure 7: Ambulance 911 call volume for fiscal year 2023. As is evidenced by the data, Medic 41 is 2nd 

busiest ambulance in Canyon County, Idaho (station to be demolished within two years).  
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Figure 8: Medic 41 8-minute response area overlaid call volume heat map information. 

 


